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TO: DIRECTOR MAY 6, 1975 

TO WARNER FROM HELMS 

1. Many thanks for Director I I Have written 

letter to Attorney General using your suggested 

language. It went forward on May 4. If for some 

reason it not received in Department of Justice, 

please advise me. 

2. Much appreciate your help. Warm regards. 
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